
NHS “HOUR OF CODE” NIGHT

Students & Families Grades 3-8 
Thursday, January 12th  

6:00-8:00 pm - Open House 

“The 'Hour of Code™' is a nationwide initiative by Computer Science Education Week csedweek.org 
and code.org to introduce millions of students to one hour of computer science and computer 
programming.”

We will have 2 speakers open the night to tell 
us how they use coding in their work!  

Any questions? Contact mwyman@sau21.org or lschmidt@sau21.org 
RSVP - https://goo.gl/forms/H2jFKqDJXDVUrO842 !
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